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							       May 21, 2013

«Addressee»
«Address_line_1»
«City» «State»  «ZIP_Code»

Dear <<parishioner name>>,  

	 The Lord calls us to make a difference.  At <<parish name>>, we are committed to respond.  

	 Our parish is helped through the diocesan Education Department.   Our religious educators 
receive support and guidance to help them share the Good News with our children.  
I see firsthand the benefits from this training and those materials we receive from the Diocese.  All of 
this happens because of Bishop’s Appeal.

	 If you have not given a gift to the Bishop’s Appeal, I would ask you to prayerfully consider 
making a gift today.  In the past, you made a gift of <<gift amount>>.  Please know whatever you are 
able to give will make a big difference in the lives on thousands of people throughout our Diocese.  
	
	 Currently, our parish is still working towards our Bishop’s Appeal goal.  A gift of any amount 
will put us one step closer to achieving our goal.  Please take a few moments and pray about how you 
can help.  

	 Thank you for your generosity and for the support you give to <<parish name>>.  
I truly appreciate your prayers, and please know you are remembered in mine.

							       Sincerely,
					   
							       <<Pastor Signature>>
							       <<Pastor Name>> 


